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Formal reprimand 

Following a prank played by Dr. Cheri Blauwet and Dr. Wayne Derman on a member of the 
IPC Medical Committee at the Rio 2016 Paralympic Games, both have received a formal 
reprimand. Dr. Blauwet has also stepped down from her role as Chair of the committee but 
both will continue as members. 
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